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May 15, 2017 
 

 
PRESS RELEASE 

 
The Bedford High School Prom will be held on the evening of Friday, May 19, 2017.  That portion of 
John Street located between Bedford Street and East Street, which fronts the High School, will be 
closed to all traffic between the hours of 4:45 p.m. and 7:30 p.m. for the event.  Vehicle operators 
should take extra precaution when driving in/near the aforementioned area. 
 
Barbara E. Diehl 
Borough Manager 
 

 
EMAILED TO: 

• BEDFORD GAZETTE (News Department): Please print in “Top of th’ Morning” in the Thursday  
               May 18, 2017 issue. 

• BOROUGH COUNCIL 

• BEDFORD HIGH SCHOOL 

• BOROUGH OFFICE STAFF 

• BEDFORD POLICE DEPARTMENT 

• BEDFORD COUNTY FREE PRESS 

• BEDFORD AREA AMBULANCE SERVICE 

• BEDFORD BOROUGH WATER AUTHORITY 

• BEDFORD BOROUGH PUBLIC WORKS STAFF 

• BEDFORD BOROUGH MUNICIPAL AUTHORITY 

• BEDFORD BOROUGH WATER AUTHORITY STAFF 
 
FAXED TO: 

• CESSNA COMMUNICATIONS: Please air on May 18th and again on May 19th until 7:30 p.m. 

• WSKE RADIO: Please air on May 18th and again on May 19th until 7:30 p.m. 

• BEDFORD COUNTY COMMUNICATIONS NETWORK 
 
DELIVERED TO: 

• BEDFORD FIRE DEPARTMENT NO. 1, INC. 


